
From: xxxxxxxxxxxx@TSOL.GSI.GOV.UK] 
Sent: 05 June 2014 13:19 
To: 'Bo Povlsen';  
Subject: xxxxxxxxxxxxxv MoD 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
I am pleased to advise that this claim has now been settled. Whilst the Claimant submitted a claim in 
excess of £900,000, and subsequently made a Part 36 offer in January 2014 of over £850,000,  the claim 
was settled in the sum of £10,000. Even then a war pensions abatement is likely to be applied to that 
sum. 
  
  
May I finally take this opportunity to thank you for your work on this case, without which such a good 
settlement would not have been achieved. It was a pleasure to meet you at conference and perhaps, in 
the appropriate case, we will have an opportunity to work together again. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Niall 
  
  
Niall Brannigan 
Lawyer 
MOD Private Law Team - A3 
The Treasury solicitor's Department, One Kemble Street, London, WC2B 4TS 
DX 123242 Kingsway 6 
Tel 0207 210 0317 Fax 0207 210 3214 
niall.brannigan@tsol.gsi.gov.uk 
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